
 
Our “Meet the Teacher” meetings were very well attended. 
Thank you for your co-operation, your opinion matters to us. Please read the outcomes. 
Maria Kemal - Headteacher 

“Together we can achieve more” 

“I can see my child is in a happy, safe environment where she will flourish” – Year 1 Parent 

 

“Our children need to know that we are a team “– Teacher-Student-Parent – Year 3 Parent 

Your comments….. 

Did you find the meeting useful? Was the information helpful? 

 The information was very helpful  

 Nice to be in the child’s classroom 

 Everything was explained very clearly 

 As parents we get an understanding of what our children will be doing in class 

 It’s a good opportunity to ask questions one may have 

 It’s always good to hear the aspirations in each year group and how we can support our children 

 I would have liked a meeting like this when my child was in the reception class 

 Do you feel having your child present at the meeting is important? Tell us why. 

 The child feels part of the whole learning process 

 It means the children can discuss things with their parents about school 

 It’s very important for the children to be there 

 The children know what is expected of them 

 The children are very proud of their class and teacher and want to show them off to us parents 

 They know that their teachers has spoken to their parents 

 Yes so children are on the same “page” as us! 

 It’s good for the children to feel involved  

 My child was listening carefully and will understand the importance of time-keeping and instructions 

 I saw my child listening and I think it’s really important he understands what being in Y2 means and 

how much fun he is going to have! 

 It was really nice to see all the children in their classroom and how they were behaving so brilliantly 

 It is good to hear the rules and values of the school together 

Is there anything you feel we should have included during the meeting?  

 Information about the children’s curriculum – especially maths and English. 

 Broad curriculum overview, and topics to be – If you go onto the school website 

www.highfieldprimary.co.uk there is a whole section  called curriculum that gives detailed 

information on all the curriculum areas taught and the curriculum overview for the year, including 

the topics/theme for the year. 

 The presentation was really good but mainly visual; are there documents we can access to read more 

in depth? – If you visit the school website on www.highfieldprimary.co.uk there are many policies 

and documentation around all aspects of school for you to read, paper copies can be obtained at 

the school office upon request 

 Few parents asked questions around the SATS in Y2, this is what we would like to hear about – Every 

year there is a separate information meeting held for parent/carers in Y2 that addresses the SATs, 

there is one planned this year for 6
th

 November at 2.45 

http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/
http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/


 Trips planned for the year – we give this information to you every month on the newsletter, where 

possible we can look to plan the trips for the whole year, however some adjustments and flexibility do 

occur and changes can be made. 

 Parent/carer dates told to us at the meeting – we will action this and put them on the website 

instead of the newsletter. Reminders are also sent via text messages to parent/carers 

 Would have liked some Question and Answer time at the end of the meeting – will consider this for 

the future, perhaps a sheet with frequently asked questions can be devised by the teachers and 

handed out at the end 

 Would like to know about IT related websites/APPS to support the children’s learning- please go 

onto the website www.highfieldprimary.co.uk  into “children’s page” where we have selected many 

for you to use 
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